
Dear WALL Members 

Summer is almost over 
and most importantly, 
WALL classes will start 
soon.  The lineup of this 
semester’s classes 
promises to be another 
banner year of great 
classes at WALL.  

Whether you are interested in the 
History of Heaven and Hell with 
returning instructor Richard Davies, or 
you want to hear about Great 
Explorations and Expeditions with 
newcomer Sloan Oliver, we have them 
here at WALL.   

With our great team of members on the 
Curriculum Committee and some 
suggestions from WALL members, 
WALL continues to offer an abundance 
of thought provoking, stimulating, and 
interesting classes.  We welcome your 
suggestions and input, and if you would 
like to become a member of the 
Curriculum Committee,  please contact 

Ed Brewton at brewtoned@gmail.com.  

As we energetically work toward filling 
the classes for the Spring Semester, we 
are also planning for social events that 
include our annual Holiday Drop In and 
the 10

th
 anniversary of WALL that will be 
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WALL is grateful to each and everyone 
of you who have been a part of its 
success.  As many of you may know, 
we are a volunteer organization.  Many 
of our Charter members, those who 
have been here from the start, serve on 
committees and assist in many other 
ways. Without you, our members, we 
could not have made it so far.    

We also have numerous members who 
came later and became enthusiastic 
supporters of WALL.  Without them and 
you, we could not accomplish so many 
of the things that we do.  We have other 
committees that need volunteers as 
well.  If you are interested in 
volunteering, contact Vince Coughlin at 
vince.coughlin0826@gmail.com.  

See you in class, 
Sandy Tharpe 
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September 2019 
Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Fri Sat 

1 2 

Labor Day 

3 4   

11AM - Noon 

Beacons of Light Across 

Abrahamic Traditions 

5 

1:30 – 2:30 PM Reckless 

Misfortune 

3:30 – 4:30 PM Advances in 

Medicine 

6 7 

8 9 10  

10 – 11 AM  Of Course 

They are Watching and 

Listening to You 

11  

11AM - Noon 

Beacons of Light Across 

Abrahamic Traditions 

12  

1:30 – 2:30 PM Reckless 

Misfortune 

3:30 – 4:30 PM Advances in 

Medicine 

13 14 

15 16  

1 PM  

Curriculum 

Meeting / Board 

Meeting 

17 

10 – 11 AM  Of Course 

They are Watching and 

Listening to You 

18  

11AM - Noon Beacons of 

Light Across Abrahamic 

Traditions 

19  

No Reckless Misfortune this 

week  

3:30 – 4:30 PM Advances in 

Medicine 

  

20 21 

22 23 24 

10 – 11 AM  Of Course 

They are Watching and 

Listening to You 

25  

11AM - Noon Beacons of 

Light Across Abrahamic 

Traditions 

26 

1:30 – 2:30 PM Reckless 

Misfortune 

3:30 – 4:30 PM Advances in 

Medicine 

27 28 

29 30 Oct. 1   

10 – 11 AM  Of Course 

They are Watching and 

Listening to You 

  

1:30 – 2:30 PM  

Diversity in Human  

Sexuality and Gender 

Identity 

  

2 

  

3  

10 – 11 AM Baseball in  

America 

1:30 – 2:30 PM Reckless 

Misfortune 

3 – 4 PM Pakistan: 

Understanding a Complicated  

Country 

  

4 5 

Beacons of Light across Abrahamic Traditions- Taylor Amphitheatre 

Reckless Misfortune: How WW1 Hostaged Our Century – Taylor Amphitheatre 

Advances in Medicine – Taylor Amphitheatre 

Of Course, They are Watching and Listening to You – Taylor Amphitheatre 

September Class Locations 



Page 3 

VOLUME 7,  NUMBER 1  

One of the highlights of 2019 was the establishment of a 

WALL Scholarship for a rising senior at Wesleyan College.   

Biology major Kristen Kelly, was our first recipient. The 

scholarship is 1,000 dollars and is awarded based on need 

and upon recommendation from the Wesleyan office of 

financial aid. Vince Coughlin awarded the scholarship for 

this year and we look forward to many future recipients.  

The scholarship has been renamed  the Anita Greenwald 

Memorial Scholarship Fund.   Thank you to all who donated 

to Wesleyan in memory of Anita.  Anita was very supportive 

of the WALL program and an inspiration to all.  She will be 

dearly missed. 



New Detailed Map of the Wesleyan College Campus 
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President Sandy Tharpe 

President-Elect   Doug Skelton 

Immediate Past President Vince Coughlin  

Secretary   Garnett Lindsay  

Curriculum Chair   Ed Brewton 

Curriculum Chair-Elect  Bill Hargrave 

Public Relations Chair  Richard Davies  

Finance Committee Chair Vince Coughlin  

Editor WALL Newsletter  Laura Moore 

WALL is a volunteer organization. Getting everyone involved will lead to a 

more successful future.  

The time commitment is reasonable and we would love to hear from anyone 

who might be interested. 

Just click on the link below to email and find out more. 

Vince Coughlin  
 

Board Members 

WALL 2019-2020 

WALL Treasurer is the Wesleyan College Comptroller  
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